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TELINDUS CUSTOMERS WILL
BE ABLE TO BENEFIT FROM THE
5G AS OF OCTOBER 23RD, 2020

We are the Voice of Luxembourg‘s Industry

LUXEMBOURG – October 16th, 2020 –Telindus is proud to announce its 5G
launch for business customers on October 23rd, 2020, as well as the availability
of the new iPhone 12 and iPhone 12 Pro, devices on which this 5G network is
already certified.

“Following a number of different phases, we are pleased to announce the
launch of our 5G. A new chapter will begin on October 23rd and we will build
this new equation, in which 5G will be an innovation factor, with our
customers. This new technology enhances the convergence between
telecommunications and information technology. Our role, beyond mobile
phone services, consists in supporting companies and institutions in accessing
new growth opportunities. We collaborate with them to explore new uses
beneficial to all”, explains Christian Haux, Chief Enterprise Market Officer at
Telindus.

About Telindus

Telindus is a Proximus Luxembourg SA brand.

Founded in 1979, Telindus Luxembourg accompanies all organizations in their
digital transformation, by providing holistic ICT & Telecommunication
solutions, as well as tailored support services. Its areas of expertise include
Telecommunication Services, ICT Infrastructure, Multi-Cloud, Digital Finance
Solutions, Cybersecurity, Business Applications, Managed Services and
Training.

www.telindus.lu
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